
Public comment for Planning Board agenda item no. 11. Thank you. 
 
Best, 
 
Vanessa Sellers    
PLANNER II 

 
City of Key West - Planning Department  
Josephine Parker City Hall 
1300 White Street  
Key West, FL 33040 
 

Direct: (305) 809-3723 
vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov    

 
 
 
From: Linda Russin <lindarussin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 3:54 PM 
To: Vanessa T. Sellers <vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Rick Richter <keyswifi@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support for tower on College Road 
 

 Dear Vanessa Sellers, 
 

I work with a radio station and know the importance of towers, antennas and communication. 

With cell phones needing more wireless infrastructure and space, it's important to have good 

towers with adequate space for cell phones and other communication equipment. 

I support Rick Richter's tower project at 5610 College Road because it's a good location with 

appropriate zoning, and a tower at this location will help get stronger cell phone service at Lower 

Keys Medical Center, Florida Keys Community College and other organizations. 

Good mobile phone service is imperative in our community, especially in an emergency 

The more towers, the more communication there is available, which is important in our mobile 

phone/communication society. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Hamlin Russin 
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Linda Hamlin Russin 
Owner 
Island 106.9 FM 
1075 Duval St., C17 
Key West, FL 33040 
305-296-1069 
 


